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Eldorado Solar — Substation Work (June 2023 update)

Work on the substation that will allow the Eldorado Solar Project to connect to the transmission
grid will soon become more visible.

Grading activities are coming to a close over the next week. Contractors will soon be mobilizing
for construction of the substation, which is expected to continue through November. This work is
being directed by Ameren, not the Eldorado Solar team.

Meanwhile, preparations are underway for the construction of the solar field, which is
anticipated to begin no earlier than late 2023. As details become more firm, information will be
shared with participating landowners and the community.

Questions or concerns should be directed to local representative Brad Housewright at
brad@eldoradosolarproject.com or 618-206-5047.
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